
 
 

 
 
 
 
April 30, 2021 
 
Jared Blanton 
Finance Officer 
Levy County Clerk’s Office  
355 S. Court Street  
Bronson, Florida 32621 
 
Dear Mr. Blanton:  
 
Please accept this letter and the attached report as Meridian’s request for 
FY2022 funding. As you know, Meridian seeks local matching funds from the 
counties we serve so that we can meet our requirement to generate local match 
for State and Federal funds. Those funds support services to those who cannot 
otherwise afford them.  
 
We are requesting – and believe the data supports – for an increase in funding 
to go to Meridian’s required local match. The details of our funding and our 
FY2022 requests are within the presentation.  
 
We look forward to presenting our report at a regularly scheduled commission 
meeting, and are happy to answer any questions in the meantime.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Donald P. Savoie 
President/CEO 
 
C: Jason Cason, Meridian Board Member 
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